
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tuesday, September 1, 2020 

“A” Day 
 

 
The book room will be open during lunch and after school.  Bring your ID when picking 
up textbooks. If you drop a class, please return your book. 
 
Parking permits must be purchased and placed in vehicles by Tuesday, September 8th.  
Act now to avoid a $20 ticket.   
 
Reminder – all students need to wear their masks.  Come to the main office if you don’t 
have one. 

 

 


